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Saint Louis University

Affordable Housing for
Employees



The SLU Centennial Village aims to provide affordable housing for the faculty and staff of
SLU. The community began in 2011, a hundred years into the existence of the university.

The total cost of site development and construction for the houses was shouldered by the
university before they were awarded to the employees. The 2-story house together with

the 100 sq. m. lot is being paid by the employee the university only for PhP1.5 million
($25,862), upon installment terms, and without interest.

SLU Employee Housing- Kamog, Sablan,
Benguet


